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Programs: 

May 11  Slide Show – US #1 

 
May 25 Online Philately - by Kristin Patterson (Access to Philatelic information on the 

internet.) 

 

Jun 8 Cachet Making – by Noel Bond 

 

Jun 22 Auction 

 
Please note that all programs are subject to change. 

If no Auction is scheduled, there will be a Silent Auction. 

 

Dear Sequoia Stamp Club: 

 

You undoubtedly noticed that the Sequoia 

Chatter looks different. At our meetings, 

members have been introducing themselves 

and telling the group a little bit about 

themselves. A couple of meetings ago, 

Elizabeth Moses introduced herself. She told 

us about how she started collecting stamps 

along with mentioning that she worked for 

Business Week Magazine. 

 

Elizabeth is not a magazine editor but I 

figured being in the environment would at 

least give me the right to ask her if she 

would be willing to work on our newsletter. 

She gladly accepted and is now the new 

editor. Please congratulate her the next time 

you see her. 

 

We just had 2 wonderful speakers present to 

the group. Both Sig and Leonard’s 

presentations where informative and 

entertaining. We have more planned for the 

future along with slide shows and an auction 

at the end of the even month. Hope to see 

you there. 

 

Fond of stamps,  

Kristin Patterson 

President

 

General information about Sequoia Stamp Club can be found on the internet at: 

http://www.geocities.com/Yosemite/Meadows/1333/ 


